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IIT BHUBANESWAR ADMITS FRESH BATCH OF B.TECH STUDENTS TODAY

IIT Bhubaneswar registered its fresh batch of B.Tech students today at its permanent
campus. Out of the 178 students, who took admission, 160 have reported and registered for
course work by today evening. Many of the remaining students are expected to arrive by
tomorrow for registration. The Institute provided single seated accommodation to the
students in the hostels at its permanent campus. Classes for the freshers would begin on
27th of this month.

Prof. R. V. Raja Kumar, Director, Dr. N. C. Sahoo, Dean (Academic Affairs) and Prof. S.K.
Mahapatra, Dean(Student Affairs) addressed the students. The director also held an
interactive sessions and answered the concerns raised and questions put by them. Every
student was also accompanied by at least one of his/her parents and the Institute provided
accommodation and boarding to them in the hostels and guest house at its permanent
campus. Parents of the students expressed their happiness and mentioned that all of their
concerns were dispelled, expressed confidence and happiness for having admitted their
wards at lIT Bhubaneswar.

The Counselling Team of the Institute comprising of some faculty advisers and senior
students have rendered excellent support to them. The parents have acknowledged that
they were touched by when they received the pleasant, unexpected and volunteered
telephone calls offering guidance from the Counselling Team. The Director congratulated
the students and parents for the successful admission and assured the fresh students and
their parents that the Institute is committed and would offer education of extremely high
standards, which is not short of any of the established IITs. Introduction to the academics
and students activities were given by the Dean(Academic Affairs) and Dean(Student Affairs),
respectively.

Two days back on 21st of this month, the institute registered its fresh postgraduate
students. Today in the afternoon, the Director and Deans addressed the post-graduate
students, organized a question and answer session where the concerns of the students were
fully addressed.

With today's registration, the institute completed its plans to accommodate its students in
its permanent campus at Argul. Prof. V. R. Pedireddi, a senior Professor of the Institute who
will be living in the campus along with some young faculty members and staff is appointed
as the Professor-in-Charge of the Campus to take care of the students and the campus
matters.







